
 
From: Curtis Brekelmans  
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2014 2:11 PM 
To: Freeman, John 
Cc: Chris Brekelmans 
Subject: RE: City of London - Tender 14-08 Contract 1 Simcoe Street and Henry Street 
 
John, 
 
Following our meeting on Tuesday, we would like to proceed to the next step in the Appeal Process as 
we feel our tender rejection does not match previous precedence set in the City of London. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Curtis Brekelmans 
Project Manager 
Bre-Ex Construction Inc. 
247 Exeter Road 
London ON N6L 1A5 
Ph. 519-652-3225 ext.229 
Fax. 519-652-3489 
curtis@bre-ex.com 
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